
ANNEX 6 

 

Application for Alcohol and Live Music Licence.  

 

 

Dear Sir/madam  

I am strongly objecting to the above  

Application for the following reasons . 

 

 

 

Firstly I live under half a mile from this venue. Any Music would be clearly heard from 
my property. I to own and run a fishery and it would certainly ruin the peace and 
tranquility of the people who fish here. I thought fishing was meant to be a quiet 
solitary sport what place has Music and Alcohol got on a lake/lakes in the 
countryside.  

Sound travels up the valley here and is amplified by the water. We can here people 
shouting from the football pitch in West Wellow, well over a mile away imagine what 
it would be like here with music blaring out from 0800 - 2300 on any day. If a Licence 
for Music and Alcohol is granted to this application they could hold all types of events 
Music Festivals, Concerts various receptions and parties. 

Anybody could go there and buy Alcohol even take it away with them . 

In my personal opinion water, lakes,rivers etc mixed with Alcohol aren't a good 
combination it's an accident waiting to happen.  

I can understand rural businesses like this need to generate income but they have a 
café there. Music and Alcohol is just a step to far especially for the local people.  

 

Mark Abramson 

Woodington Pond  

Woodington Road  

East Wellow  

SO51 6DQ 

 


